Amoco Production Company

501 WestlLake Park Boulevard
Post Office Box 3092
Houston, Texas 77253-3092

May 24, 1993

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88241-1980

Attn: Jerry Sexton

RE: Owen /B/ #4
Unit N, 34-21-37
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton,

We are in receipt of your May 12th, 1993 letter requesting a
Packer Leakage Test on the subject well (copy attached) .

At one time, this well was dually completed in the Blinebry
and Drinkard Horizons (the Blinebry was producing up the
tubing-casing annulus and the Drinkard was producing up the
tubing). As per the attached Form C-103 and accompanying
wellbore sketch, on July 14, 1966, the Drinkard zone was
shut-in by setting a tubing stop above the Drinkard
perforations. The tubing was then perforated in order that
we could produce the Blinebry up the tubing. On completion of
this work, future Packer Leakage Tests became unnecessary.

Given the above information, Amoco respectfully requests an
exemption to all future Packer Leakage Tests on this well.
Should you require additional information, please contact me
at the letterhead address, Room 17.180, or by telephone at
(713) 556-3744. Thank you for your consideration of this
request.

Sincerely yours,
ﬁM{éZﬁQ%J£ZLéZgz~
Matt Wines

Business Analyst
Hobbs Administrative Team



